
Year 6 News 

The Year 6 students have started their preparations for graduation with a couple of dance practices. They have been 

busily practicing a few dances which they will perform for their parents on the night of the disco celebrations. All 

students have enjoyed the dances so far and it is all coming together very well. There are some very talented 

dancers who are keen to show off their skills to their families on the night. With graduation preparation well 

underway the students are still busily working in the classroom. To finish off this term they are transforming an 

information text into a narrative for younger students with a focus on a sustainability issue. There are so many 

amazing ideas across classes and the students are certainly letting their creative side flourish. As the end of year 

approaches we are all very excited to share the graduation celebration with the students and their families. We hope 

to see you all there to congratulate the Class of 2018. 

                 

 


